
Range Rover    

RR Sport 

A Customer may 
report the steering 
feels heavier then 
expected. 

A customer may report the vehicle steering feels heavy and no warnings will be 
visible on the Instrument Cluster. This may be caused by the Bulkhead Seal Assembly 
binding with the steering column upper shaft. If the Bulkhead Seal is found to be 
binding, please get a video and attach it to an EPQR. Replace the Bulkhead Seal and 
upper steering column shaft and hold the parts for PRR. 
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